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Hello parents and
caregivers

Reminders

📅 Important Dates – Mark Your Calendars!

May 5 – Tuition increase goes into effect

(+$10/week per child)

May 11 – 💐 Mother’s Day

May 19 – 📚 Field Trip to Washington Library

(Drop-off by 9:00 AM)

May 26 – 🇺🇸 Memorial Day – No School

Important Dates

May is an exciting month! The weather is
getting warmer, flowers are blooming, and
gardening season is here. As we head toward
the end of the school year, we’ll be spending
more time outdoors and making special
memories with our friends. Please keep an
eye on our school calendar for upcoming
events and activities to ensure your child
doesn't miss out on any fun moments.
I’m thrilled to share that we’re planning
our first class field trip! I’m hoping to
organize more in the future, so I truly
appreciate your support. To help make
the trip smooth and enjoyable for the
children, please arrive on time and let me
know if you’re available to help with
preparations or supervision.

📌 A Note from Administration:
 Please be aware that starting May 5th,
tuition will increase by $10 per week per
child.

🚪 Important Reminder for Drop-Off &
Pick-Up:
 We’ve noticed increased traffic through
the Purple and Blue Group classrooms. To
help maintain a calm and safe
environment, please use the entrance
specific to your child’s classroom. If you
don’t have an access card, kindly ring the
bell at the Director’s Office for assistance.
Thank you
Miss Bema

📚 Upcoming Field Trip – May 19th at 9:30
AM
We are so excited for our upcoming field
trip to the Washington Library on Monday,
May 19th! The Washington Library is not
only beautiful, but also holds historical
significance, making it a wonderful
destination for our young learners.
In the days leading up to the trip, we’ll be
preparing by reading stories, learning
about libraries, and discussing what we
might see and experience.
The library administration has kindly
arranged a special program just for us,
which includes:
 ✔️ A cozy story time
 ✔️ Exploration of the library
 ✔️ Free play in a dedicated children’s area
🕘 Important Reminder:
 Please drop off your child by 9:00 AM
sharp so we have enough time to walk over
to the library.
 The Washington Library has a firm
schedule for our visit, and we want to be
sure our class can enjoy every moment of
this enriching experience.


